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Pittsburgh Office Relocates; Reimagines Workspaces 

Reading, PA – Entech is pleased to 
announce the recent relocation of our 
Pittsburgh office into a new building. The 
office is now located at 400 Industry Drive, 
Suite 200, Pittsburgh, PA 15275. All contact 
numbers remain the same, with the main 
phone number remaining: 412-264-2800. 

Since opening in July 2013 with only a 
handful of employees, the Pittsburgh office 
has seen continued expansion and is now 
the primary office of nearly a dozen 
employees. 

Regional Director, Rob Horvat, PE said of the move: 

“We have grown over the last years, bringing in both new clients and 
staff in western PA, which necessitated this move to a larger space, 
with room for continued growth. Additionally, the challenges presented 
by the pandemic have given us new insight into the types of spaces we 
need for the future of our work, bringing in-office and at-home team 
members together to collaborate and help our clients. One of the many 
features we have incorporated are “zoom rooms” which are smaller 
conference rooms with better a/v equipment and layouts, as opposed to 
utilizing only large conference rooms.” 
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